
Richard Burgon congratulates Lady Hale
on her appointment as President of the
UK Supreme Court

Richard Burgon MP, Labour’s Shadow Secretary of State for Justice, following
the appointment of Lady Hale as President of the UK Supreme Court,said:

“I congratulate Lady Hale on her appointment. It is a welcome step forward to
have the first female president of the Supreme Court.

“Such positive change is far too slow across the judiciary. Labour will
review the judicial appointments process to ensure a judiciary that’s more
representative of society.”
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